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Hello,

I've heard about the proposal to remove the requirement for voters to show
identification before voting and feel this is unnecessary and opens a door for
voting fraud. I also feel that the community already expects to undergo the
current process for identifying themselves and changing it is not a beneficial
thing. Please keep the requirement. 

Thanks!

Jenn Radford.

Ashgrove
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